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Dear Parents,

“Failure is the opportunity to begin again more intelligently.”

We have had another great week at school with the pupils really enjoying the summer term curriculum and it has been especially nice to see and hear the sports day events on the field this week and play rehearsal songs echoing through the corridors.

Stars of the week

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week

Ash – Ordway for his independent writing

Oak – Dillon for consistent effort and focus in his learning
Beech - Holly for always following instructions, putting effort into everything she does and always with a smile

Chestnut - Hattie for showing great resilience

Sycamore – Clara for brilliant line-learning and acting

Next year Presentations

The teacher presentations will be up loaded to the website and be available to view from Monday 5th July. They will be on the class pages. Thank you for your patience.

All clubs to finish on Friday 9th July
Many thanks to all staff for volunteering to run clubs at this busy time and I hope the pupils have enjoyed attending.

Reports

We are sending home annual reports today, understandably later than in previous years.

Pupil Safety

Please park safely and courteously when near the campus avoiding the Zig-Zag markings and cones and make sure that your children are supervised closely in and around the campus at all times.

Paddy Macey and team.


